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The junior college softball doubleheader between Kirkwood and DMACC  was postponed due to
inclement weather and wet grounds Monday at  Kirkwood.

  

Kirkwood (32-3) is ranked No.6 in NJCAA Division II and DMACC (25-1)  is ranked No.8. Both
teams are 12-0 in the ICCAC conference.

  

The doubleheader has been rescheduled for Thursday, April 25 at Kirkwood at 3 p.m.

  

Kirkwood and DMACC are scheduled to meet this Thursday in Boone in their other
doubleheader this season at 3 p.m.
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